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I support the “dash 3” amendment introduced by Rep Pham and welcome 

opportunities to right size the interstate bridge. We need a bridge with strong union 

protections and other recommendations provided by the just crossing alliance. 

Infrastructure should intentionally build wealth for communities previously harmed by 

infrastructure projects.  

 

Thank you, 

Timur 


